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Parent Council Meeting Minutes 

 
Location: Lincoln Alexander School, Staff Room 
Date: February 27, 2024 
Time: 6:00pm  
Attendees: Brandon, Jessica, Katie, Amanda, Devan, Christine 
 

Agenda Items: 

 
Principal Report 

- Enrolment numbers for next year do not expect to change from this year. We are 

expecting 225 students next year. 

- We will be loosing one kindergarten class. This will mean a loss of one teacher and 

one ECE support to the school. There will be a cap of 29 students in each of the 

classrooms.  

- We will be decreasing to 10 general class rooms and will have one special behavioral 

class. 

- Surveys have started for teachers to request what grades they would like to teach 

next year. The results will not be made public until June 

- As previous years, we will not be taking special requests from families. This being 

said there will be some unique requests taken. The next years class assignment will 

be disclosed when avail. 

School Improvement 
- Mrs Brandon Rooth has taken a Vice Principal position at Pauline Johnson 

Elementary. Interviews to fill her position will be done this month. The position will 

be filled until the end June. 

- We are working on putting a monthly news letter together for families. This will be 

on the school website. 

- Fundraising so far this year is doing amazing. We will be continuing with popcorn 

Tuesday, Pita pit Wednesday and pizza Thursdays. 

 

EDUCATION OPEN HOUSE 
Date : May 8 2024  Time: 5-630pm 

Come visit your students classroom!! Pizza and juice boxes will be available as a 
preorder option. Order forms will go out the end of April and then come to the 

designated area for pick up when your done visiting. 
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Fundraising 
Box Card fundraising information will be coming home after the March Break. 
Each family will receive a sample card and order form in their agendas. Orders 
will be collected by cash or can be done through school cash on line.  

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

March 18, 2024 St Patrick’s day wear - green day!! 
March 21, 2024 – International Down Syndrome Day – wear fun socks!! 
April 18, 2024 6 pm Parent Council meeting. Location – staff lounge 
May 8, 2024 5-630  Open house 

 

May 23, 2024 Kinder orientation – time to be determined 

 

 

 

Your parent council is working hard to plan out fun things for our children along 

with making improvements. We encourage anyone to come to a meeting and see 

what it is all about. At anytime, please reach out if you have any questions 
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